
Police Department Liquor License Disapproval Recommendation 

!Business Name
!Business Location
Applicant Name 

Application Information 

Saddlehorn Saloon 
2334 West Buckeye Road 

I Maur Ashley Villarreal 

!District

!Series Type

7 

6 

The Police Department recommends disapproval of this liquor license application as 
the applicant, Maur Villarreal, did not demonstrate experience in managing a bar and 
was unaware of key information about the business. 

A review was conducted of application documents submitted, in addition to conducting an 
on-site visit/interview and the following are concerns: 

• The applicant was asked about property security and did not know the name of the
security company or if the guards were licensed. Maur Villareal stated the company
worked primarily on the weekends. Officer asked applicant to follow up with more
information, but as of 11/2/22 this information has not been provided.

• Maur Villarreal stated she had no experience running a bar and her only knowledge
was that her father owned two of them.

This applicant is not capable, qualified, or reliable due to the incomplete application and 
lack of basic knowledge about managing a liquor establishment. 

This recommendation for disapproval is submitted by: Officer M. Jones 9771 
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